BARROW NEWS

Barrow Plans Donation To OEO's ASCAP Fund

By GUY OKAKOK Barrow Correspondent

In the meeting the other evening, President Sam Taal-ak open the floor and tum the floor to Abel Akpik. Abel said to the audience that evening, we as members of the Arctic Slope Native Association must elect some committees such as for news standby—that is to contect the other villages through letters.

Also committees for collecting money from the community. Teal as said, they got to have money. Also, we as community in Barrow must donate dollars to OEO, he said. If we don't, we will be in bad jam. So we must donate if we want our village in good or better standing.

Also Sam Taalak said don't forget the dete what commuinty in Barrow should do verymost important. We must go to the firehall and vote on
23rd of this month August.
So please do come and vote.
Because you people have
read in the newspaper that
Barrow people do give out
strong voices. So let's all
come to the firehall and vote—

give it out with strong feeling.

Young Man Dies

Early this morning, a sad news came to us that one of the young men by the name of Solomon Numnik, 21, son of Alden Numnik, shot himself. We do not know why he did this, but they found him lying dead.

We are with Alden's family. High School

High school building here in Barrow is almost finished. Our foremen, Harry Smith, said that this school will open in a near future.

We, as parents, wants to see it done so that our children could have better education.